
BERWICK TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
SPECIAL MEETING
NOVEMBER 20, 2014

The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on November 20, 2014, 
6:30 p.m. at the Berwick Township Municipal Building, 85 Municipal Road, Hanover, PA. The 
purpose of the meeting was to review and consider a new computer system for the office.

Present:  Supervisors Robert Foltz, Pete Socks, Tom Danner, Barry Cockley.

Pledge to the flag.

It was noted that Mr. Black was emailed twice about the meeting as was the rest of the Board and 
was not present by his own decision.

Discussion held regarding condition of office computer. Recommendations were heard by Josh 
Cockley of CM Tech and input via phone by Cyber-Comm.

Supervisor Danner made a motion to have Supervisor Cockley take the office computer to CM 
Tech on Tuesday, November 25, 2014. Cm Tech is to remove the virus, set up cloud backup, and 
look at current backup system. If the current backup system is not working, they are to provide a 
solid state backup unit and back the computer up, seconded by Supervisor Socks. The vote was 
unanimous.

Supervisor Socks made a motion to adjourn at 7:25 p.m., seconded by Supervisor Cockley.

Respectfully submitted,

Pete Socks
Office Manager


